

Welcome To Class 4H

Mrs Harber and Mrs Campbell



Dear 3BG,

I am so excited to be your Year 4 teacher, I have enjoyed spending transition week with you and getting to know you all. I have enjoyed seeing all of the fantastic work you have completed with Mrs Browning and Mrs Genner in Year 3. I know that Mrs Campbell, our TA, is also very excited to be your TA and is looking forward to being with you all next year. I hope you enjoy getting to be a role model to the children who are joining us in Lower Key Stage Two.

Year 4 will be a very exciting year with lots of new topics including; 'Raging Rivers', 'Revolting Romans' and 'Plague, Pox and antibiotics' to name just a few. We are lucky to be able to go on our residential and to have swimming lessons for P.E.

I hope you all enjoy your summer holidays, spending time with your friends and family. I can't wait to hear all about it when you return to school. I am excited to be spend time with my family going on holiday and visiting places around the countryside like the Malvern Hills. I know that Mrs Campbell is also looking forward to relaxing, spending time with her children and having some lovely days out.

I look forward to seeing you all when we return to school in September.

See you soon, Mrs Harber